
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
U.S. ARMY SPACE AND MISSILE DEFENSE COMMAND 

POST OFFICE BOX 1500 
HUNTSVILLE, ALABAMA 35807-3801 

September 2, 2020

101575-10309431@requests.muckrock.com

Subject:  SMDC FOIA Request # FA-20-0010

To Whom It May Concern: 

     This Freedom of lnformation Act (FOIA) action is in response to your August 25, 
2020 request, wherein you requested the title of all currently posted events within the 
Domestic Operations Awareness and Assessment Response Tool (DAART) system.

     We are not the holder of the listed records and have forwarded your request to 
following activity for action and direct response to you: 

NGB FOIA Office (NGB/JA-OIP)
111 South George Mason Drive, AH2
Arlington, VA 22204-1373
ngb.foia@mail.mil

If you require further assistance, please contact this office via email at
usarmy.redstone.smdc.mbx.foia@mail.mil.  

Sincerely, 

Phillis G. Reid 
Command FOIA Officer 
Office of the Staff Judge Advocate 






